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FEDERAL FIREARMS LICENSEE SEMINAR ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
The Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms and Explosives (ATF) will be hosting a Federal Firearms 
Licensee seminar in Meriden, CT. During the seminar, ATF will be conducting a comprehensive 
review of the ATF Form 4473.  In addition, ATF will provide education and guidance pertaining to 
compliance inspections, completing required records, strengthening your internal controls, and 
detecting and preventing straw purchases. 
 
In addition to ATF, presentations will be given by representatives from the Connecticut State Police 
Special Licensing and Firearms Unit (SLFU) and the National Shooting Sports Foundation (NSSF). 
Ample time will be afforded for licensees to ask questions. 
 
Date:   Wednesday December 5, 2018 
Time:   12:00 Noon to 04:00 PM  
Place:   Connecticut State Police Academy Auditorium 

285 Preston Avenue 
Meriden, CT 06450 

 
Please be advised that no firearms are permitted inside the firearms seminar venue.  No reservations 
are required. If you have any questions, please contact the Hartford, CT Industry Operations Office 
at (860) 293-2540. 
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